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Qotober 6. 19‘8- ‘

Dear J.R.:

Your thoughtful letter of September 22
is very greatly esppreciated for, as you know, I
value your judgment and, in this ocase, more than
generous comments on my testimony. I felt I had
made a better presentation before the House than
before the Senate Committes.

I earnestly hope that you emerged from
the Rochester cheockup unscathed and reassured,
and I hope to see you in person soon.

With every good wish,

Sincersly yours,

Mr. J. B. Parten, Chairman,

Federal Reserve Bank of Dallas,
Dallas, Texas.
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